Chad Lemmon

This project will add value to the community and is also going to be a great high value job creator
for the state and Sheridan county. The whole idea of this from the start has been to research and
developed cleaner technologies for the coal and carbon industry all of this will be a great asset to
the people of the area and the state of Wyoming.

Please push this application through and get this project up and going as soon as possible!

Thank you

Chad Lemmon



